
From: Tom
To: Pete Walter
Cc: Kathy Hogan
Subject: Ron Wilson
Date: Friday, April 17, 2015 10:16:33 AM

Good Morning Pete,

I wanted to let you know that Ron Wilson attended the Hazelgrove
Westling Farms Neighborhood Association meeting last evening Thursday 16
April 2015.

Ron discussed what he has been working with you on regarding the
annexation of his property located at 19358 Columbine Court, Oregon
City, OR 97045.

Those present had no problem and agreed with his plan to annex based
upon his desire to add a room on to his home and connect to a city sewer
line.

Tom O'Brien - Co Chair
Kathy Hogan - Co Chair
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